

Gawthorpe Community Academy Registered Office: High Street, Gawthorpe, Ossett, West Yorkshire, WF5 9QP

Tel: 01924 679680 Email: principal@gawthorpeacademy.co.uk Web: www.gawthorpeacademy.co.uk Mrs S J Vickerman Executive Principal Mrs P Gill Deputy Executive Principal



Dear Parents/Carers,

Thursday 25th May 2017

Bikebility

This week Year 5 took part in bikeability training which was led by the Wakefield Road Safety Team. Below are some comments made by children who took part in this training.

"I never rode on roads but now I feel super confident"

"It was a whole new experience. I am now confident riding on the roads"

"I feel safe now on the roads, I'm no longer scared"

Scholastic

Your child will bring home a scholastic book club leaflet this week. You can order directly online at www.scholastic.co.uk/clubs or bring your orders to the office no later than Friday 16th June. Please remember that no cash will be accepted by the academy. You can either fill in your card details on the form or write a cheque payable to **Scholastic Ltd** and write the account holder's name and address on the back of the cheque.

Class Photographs

Proofs of the class photographs will be sent home today. If you would like to see a larger version of the photograph, you can follow the instructions to order online. You can then zoom in on the picture. If you want to place an order, please return your forms by **Friday 16**th **June** at the latest.

Holidays

Tomorrow we break up for our Spring Bank holidays. Staff join us in wishing you a good holiday. We return to school on Monday 12th June.

Regards,

The Leadership Team

5 Wickeman

Mrs S J Vickerman

Executive Principal

Mrs P M Gill

Executive Vice Principal

Mrs A M Mitchell

A.M. Mit chell;

Head of School

Registered in England and Wales: 7805262
An exempt Charity





